
HSA General Meeting 
February 27, 2020 

Harbordale Cafeteria 
 
Beautification Committee: Gina Reynan: Freshen up the landscaping Friday and Saturday 8-4. 
Please don’t bring children. You don’t have to be a registered volunteer on Saturday. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair: Gina Reynan: April 13-17 Mon-Wed: students will visit during class. Thurs - 
Friday open before school; students will visit during day to make purchases. Online wallet will 
be available. 
 
Meet the Masters: Ulrica Homqvist and Hayley Cole: thank you to all the volunteers. Ms. 
Hardison is always in need of wipes or plastic table clothes.  
 
World Down Syndrome Day: Adriene McKenzie: All schools participate; 120 students get 
service through ESE department (reading, math, IEP, gifted, etc.). This is the only fundraiser that 
only supports ESE program. Flyers are in red folders. Deadline March 6. Funds will go towards 
learning programs. 
 
Bingo Night: Vanessa Jaguszten: They need donations for adult prizes. March 6 with set up at 
5pm. Volunteers needed from 3rd grade. 
 
Dine Out to Donate: Sandy Stetter: Quarterdeck was fun. Burger Fi is planned for March 31 
4pm-8pm (50% of ALL sales will go back to school).  
 
Volunteer Breakfast: Ms. Rodriguez: Gina Reynan is volunteer of the year. Big thank you to 
Judy Dolan. 
 
Walk a Thon: Judy Dolan: $17,417 raised. There were lots of volunteers & the day was a great 
success. 
 
Parent Social: April 7 @ Southport Raw Bar. Tickets are $20 advanced purchase & will include 2 
drinks and apps.  
 
Staff Appreciation Week: 3 days of activities are planned for ALL staff; individual classes will 
plan Thursday and Friday activities.  
 
Budget: Maryann Cockerille: Fun Services certificate of appreciation since Harbordale helped to 
contribute $47,000 to Toys for Tots. $63,000 currently in account; $11,998 in Restricted funds 
(clubs, 4th and 5th grades, Adopt a Class). $51,509 for HSA from funds raised this year. Income 
still to come: Book Fair, bingo night, spring photos, & Dine out to Donate. 
 
Principal’s Update: Mrs. Bucolo: City of Fort Lauderdale: Special Proclamation to Cari Rodriguez 
for Teacher of the Year. Thanks to Judy Dolan for going above and beyond as she organizes 



Walk a Thon. Mandy Weightman oversaw committee that redid Media Center & is now fixing 
up murals in cafeteria. A day of service: Helping Hands. Take a look at the video on the website. 
Special guests coming March 9, so we are sprucing up campus. Spring Break: crazy calendar 
week before. We have off 17th, early release Thursday, work day Friday. Testing starts Wed. 
after break. Career Day: Friday; Pennies for Patients; Spring Pictures next Friday; Talent 
Show:3/19 1-5th grades under supervision of Ms. Hicks. Smart Bond: technology has been 
received, and we are waiting for marquis. District is sending about 70 additional laptops in 
March. Reassignment acceptance starts next week. Military, staff, and siblings are prioritized; 
Kindergarten Roundup: April 3; All available space on campus is being used;  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:27am. 
 
 


